
 

 

April 30, 2021 

As per NYSDOH mandate and as an effort to communicate current statistics and COVID-19 related 

information, Chapin Home would like to notify you of the following. 

At present, the COVID-19 statistics are as follows: 

▪ New Admission:  0 

▪ New Positive Resident Testing:  0 

▪ New COVID-19 Death:  0 

▪ New Positive Direct Care Giver  
Employee Test:  1        (*fully vaccinated)  

▪ New Positive Contract Staff  
Member Test:  1 (*fully vaccinated) 

▪ Non-COVID-19 Deaths:  2 

▪ Queens County Positivity Rate is currently 6.3% 

 
Governor Andrew M. Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.88 issued on January 4th, 2021 remains in effect.  

Operators and Administrators of nursing homes are required to test or arrange for the testing of all 

personnel for COVID-19 Twice per week in ALL nursing homes.  Any positive results must be reported in 

accordance with existing reporting protocols and mechanisms.  Chapin Home continues to follow all CDC 

and DOH recommendations and continues to report specific numbers to the DOH daily. Based on 

continuous ongoing testing required by NYS: 

***Chapin Home’s “In-person” visitation status continues to fluctuate- some units remain closed/suspended 

until dates listed below.  Reopening dates are SUBJECT TO CHANGE based on future test results.*** 

Chapin continues to encourage and accept negative PCR tests and also offers Rapid Testing onsite to assist 

you in seeing your loved one.  The following is the status of building visitation: 

▪ Mezzanine - awaiting 4 results (subject to change later today 4/30 or tomorrow 5/1 morning) to 

be eligible for Limited pre-scheduled ‘in-person’ visitation 

▪ Unit 1:  Re-opened and now eligible for pre-scheduled ‘in-person’ visitation 

▪ Unit 2:  Closed until 5/10/21.  Eligible for virtual visitation only (ZOOM, FaceTime, Etc.) 

▪ Unit 3:  Closed until 5/11/21.  Eligible for virtual visitation only (ZOOM, FaceTime, Etc.) 

▪ Unit 4:  Temporarily Shuttered- No Residents assigned to this Unit as of 4/8/21 

COVID-19 related updates will continue to be mailed, robo blasted and posted on our Chapin website 

www.chapinhome.org .  Any questions and concerns can be directed to the Social Work Department 

(ext. 2019, 2052, 2008)  

Sincerely, 

The Chapin Home Team 

http://www.chapinhome.org/

